May 9, 1941

My dear Taylor,

We had yesterday the Committee meeting at which recommendations for Committee and officers are fixed and the list of new members completed. I am glad to say that you will be put forward for Committee.

About Race, I believe the right course this year is to bring his name up to the Committee on June 19th at Rothamsted and elect him as a temporary member for the coming year, with a view to his becoming a full member at the following Annual Meeting. I believe this procedure makes no difference to subscriptions or anything else.

Yours sincerely,